
 

 

June 28, 2016 

MEMORANDUM FOR: Lawrence E. Strickling 
 Assistant Secretary for Communications and Information 
 National Telecommunications and Information Administration 

FROM: Carol N. Rice 
 Assistant Inspector General for Economic  

and Statistical Program Assessment 

SUBJECT: Audit of NTIA’s Management of the State and Local 
Implementation Grant Program  

We are initiating an audit with the objective to evaluate NTIA’s management of the State and 
Local Implementation Grant Program. Our fieldwork will be conducted at NTIA’s headquarters 
in Washington, DC, and other locations as needed. 

We have scheduled an entrance conference for July 19, 2016, at which time we can discuss 
our objectives further. Should you have any questions about this audit, please contact me at 
(202) 482-6020 or Chris Rose, Supervisory Auditor, at (202) 482-5558. 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.  

cc: Kathy Smith, Chief Counsel, NTIA 
 Milton Brown, Audit Liaison, NTIA 


